Vietnam Veterans of America
Sammy L. Davis Chapter 295

| cannot stress how important this chapter has been to this community and the
hundreds of veterans it has helped to serve over the years. My goal is for us to
continue to serve all veterans and improve as many people's lives as we can.

OUR 2023 GOAL IS TO SERVE OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS!
IMPORTANT:

e January Meeting will be next Wednesday the 11th. The board meeting will
begin at 6 pm. With the general meeting following at 7 pm. This will be at
the Fort Harrison Veteran Center

Looking forward to seeing everyone. For those who missed the Christmas party,
past president Larry Shaw was named “Member of the Year” and will be
recognized at this meeting.

Come and thank Larry for his service!

e Our Meeting in February will be on the 9th, with the first follow-up
Saturday meeting on February 11th at 11:00.
o The reason for the Saturday meeting is to fellowship and keep our
members up to date who cannot come to Wednesday Meetings.
Some may go to church, some simply can’t drive after dark.
o Anyideas to help better serve our brothers and sisters are always
welcome!



